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Date: 12/23/2022 

To: State Clearinghouse  
PO Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA, 95812-3044 

From: California Department of Transportation 

 District 7 
100 S. Main St., Ste. 100 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 

State Clearinghouse Number: 2022100105 

Project Description: The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) District 7 
has completed the Initial Study (IS) with Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) / 
Environmental Assessment (EA) with Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) for the 
State Route 1 San Gabriel River Br. Widening Project.  The MND/FONSI identifies 
Alternative 3 (Build Alternative – Single Side Widening) as the Preferred Alternative.  
This alternative would widen the bridge to provide standard bridge rails and standard 
lanes, median, shoulders, and sidewalks. 

This is to advise you that a finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been made for 
this project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned by the Federal 
Highway Administration pursuant to 23 USC 327. A copy of the FONSI and the attached 
Environmental Assessment can be obtained from the California Department of 
Transportation office located at the above address. 


